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               Topaz News  

  

Dear All, 

Welcome back to the summer term! Let’s hope the weather catches up with the season soon. 

Learning  

Thank you so much for your boat building over the holidays. It was a great way to start our sea project 

and has raised lots of discussions about floating and sinking. We couldn’t walk to the stream to see if our 

boats would sail because of the mud but we still enjoyed seeing our vessels set sail. Our classroom has a 

reading submarine, a Nemo learning platform, an immersed sea stage. We are just beginning to explore 

our exciting new learning spaces. 

       

       

Reading challenge 

Reading frequently would benefit our fluency at the moment so we are going to relaunch the high 5 

challenge. There will be a lighthouse in the classroom and the children will move up towards the light. If 

they achieve 4 out of 5 weeks reading 5 times a week, there will be a certificate and medal reward. My 

hope is that this will really motivate the children and this will have a great impact on their reading. More 

details in the red book. 

 

Sally Windmill 
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